
 

 
 

 
Date: 11th July, 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,         

 
Greetings from SEPC!!! 
 
We hope this message finds you well. This is to inform you about an upcoming change that 
will affect your membership with Services Export Promotion Council (SEPC). 
 
After due consideration and evaluation about the need to maintain the quality of services 
and facilities provided by SEPC, it has been decided to revise the membership fees w.e.f. 
15th August, 2024, there will be an increase in the membership fees of SEPC. This revision 
is necessary to ensure that we can continue to meet the expectations of our members and 
sustain our commitment to offering.  
 
Our website will reflect the new membership fee on the same day. Till then, you can take 
benefit of the old membership fee. As always, we strive to ensure that our members receive 
the utmost value from their membership, and this revision will help us maintain and 
enhance the quality of our offerings. 
 
We understand that any increase in fees can impact our members, and we assure you that 
this decision was made after careful deliberation. We remain committed to providing you 
with the best possible experience and value for your membership. To secure your 
membership at the current rate, please renew or extend your membership before 15th 
August, 2024. This will ensure that you continue to enjoy all the benefits of membership 
without any increase in fees. 
 
Thank you for being a valued member of Services Export Promotion Council (SEPC). We 
look forward to continuing to serve you and provide a positive membership experience. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 

 
Karan Rathore 
Chairman 
 


